

Wycliffe CE Primary School

Saltaire Road, Shipley Bradford, BD18 3HZ

Tel: 01274 584779

Email: office@wycliffe.bradford.sch.uk
Website: www.wycliffeprimary.org

15/07/2020

Dear parent/carer,

As we near the end of term, we are finalising our arrangements for a full return in September. You will be receiving a letter with all the relevant information shortly. Part of how we will keep children safe will involve staggering lunch breaks and using classroom bubbles, as we do now, for children to eat their packed lunches in. Hot meals will be eaten in the lunch hall. In order to facilitate the staffing for this we are asking children to choose either school dinners OR packed-lunches for a WHOLE half-term. Children will still have a choice of hot dinners but this will be from a more limited menu as there will be reduced staffing in the kitchen.

We appreciate that this is a new system and not ideal so we appreciate your cooperation as we adjust our school day to keep everyone safe. As always, we thank you in advance for your prompt reply and understanding.

Please complete the slip below and return via email by 9 am Thursday 16th July.

My child:	requires a school dinner
My child:	- will have a packed-lunch.
I understand that this arrangemen	it is until the October half -term break
Signed:	



SCHOOL GAMES SILVER